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March 16, 1999

Dear Mr. Barek,

The Division of Corporations is in receipt of your check totaling $700.00 for the
reinstatement of BAREK INTERNATIONAL TRADING, INC. -

Please refer to my letter of January 13, 1999 requesting a replacement check
totaling $787.50 for returned check #1495 which was retumned from your bank in

the amount of $750.00. A balance of $37.50 is due before the reinstatement can
be reactivated.

Note: The $700.00 has been applied to the reactivation of the reinstaterment but
BAREK INTERNATIONAL TRADING, INC., cannot be reinstated until all fees are
paid.

If you should require further information you may reach me at (850) 487-6940.

Sincerely, _

Mooy PR s

(Mrs.) Melinda P. Lilliston
Administrative Assistant Il
Division of Corporations
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